
Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers 

Please keep the families of those who have been devastated by the floods, both here and in Queensland, and 
the people of Ukraine in your prayers. 

Thank you to all our families who have responded in such a positive and supportive way in following the 
expectations regarding not double parking or parking along the fence line during pick up. Your support has 
made our car park much safer and when the wet weather ceases we will have a pedestrian crossing painted in 
the middle of the car park for pedestrian safety. 

This week we had our first open morning for prospective families enrolling for 2023. The response from these 
families was very positive. A big thank you to our students leaders who are the best promoters of our school. 
Their beautiful manners and their knowledge of the school is the best advertisement for our school. 

Lent 

We celebrated Ash Wednesday this week with a liturgy. Ash Wednesday is the beginning of Lent 
and a time for us all to reflect on what is important in our lives. This past year or two has 
certainly provided us with plenty of opportunity to reassess what is important in our lives. 

One important focus for many of us has been family and the support they provide us.  Lent is 
often focussed around giving something up. This year I would like to challenge you instead to set 
yourself a goal of doing some good action for someone else each day. Your actions speak 
volumes of what type of character you are. A little act of kindness goes a long way. 

Catholic Schools Week 

2022 Catholic Schools Week celebrations will take place from 6 to 13 March and will announce the start of the 
official enrolment period for 2023. 

Please see listed below some of the activities the students, staff and wider community at St Michael's will 
participate in during Catholic Schools Week: 

Monday 7 March 2 pm - School Assembly* 

All parents of the students in Year 2 are invited to attend our Liturgy and Assembly. 

Wednesday 9 March 10 am -Walking Art Gallery in the School Hall* 

The students will parade through the Hall with their Art work which is based on a theme from Caritas 
Australia "A Shoe In ... " This artwork is about promoting social justice actions. Thinking about the 
needs of others - In their shoes. All parents are invited to attend. 

*Parents attending must register via the link emailed to families earlier this week.

In keeping with covid safety guidelines for schools, all visitors will need to sign in. While masks are no 
longer mandatory we ask that you consider wearing a mask during our liturgy/assembly/art parade and 
that at the conclussion of each event all visitors leave promptly without mingling in the school grounds. 
We also kindly request that you do not attend if you are unwell or displaying any cold or flu symptoms. 

Prayer for the people of Ukraine 

"God of love, we are disconcerted by the violence in our world, and especially now by the acts of war in Ukraine. 

Enable us to stand in solidarity with those who suffer, and who live today in fear and anxiety. 

Sustain the hope of all those, in this beloved part of the world, who seek justice and peace. 

Send the Holy Spirit, the Spirit of peace, to inspire the leaders of nations and all human beings." Br Alois, Taise 

Wishing you every blessing for the week ahead. 







Wellbeing Week 7 

Next week is wellbeing week which 

means the only homework is reading. 

We encourage you to connect with 

your family, relax your mind and do 

more physical activity. 

Some ideas include 

Play game with you 

family e.g board 

games or card games 

Go for a walk or ride 

with your family 

Read 

Journal 

Exercise 

Meditate 

Listen to music and 

dance 

Enjoy wellbeing week! 

Year 6 Wellbeing Leaders 
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Visit our website 

to apply or visit the 

college to collect an 

enrolment pack. 

Reading 

St Michael's promotes the love of reading both 

through our classroom practice and our library 

visits together with the Executive Director's 

Summer Reading Challenge. 

The government also has a reading challenge that 

is open to all students, the NSW Premier's 

Reading Challenge. 

For more information and to register your child 

please go to the PRC website at: 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html


Clean up Australia Day 

Our Year 6 leaders have been working hard to 
prepare our students for the Clean Up Australia Day 
event next Monday. Clean Up Australia Day falls on 
Sunday 6 March. If you and your family would like 
to join a local event run by the Hills Council you can 
look at the website. 
https://www.cleanupaustraliaday.org.au/fundraisers/clrryantracey/ted-horwood-reserve-baulkham-hills 

How can we reduce the amount of rubbish ? 

Sport 

Congratulations to John F, Samuel 
L, Luke H who were selected in the 
Parramatta Diocesan AFL team to 
go to Wagga Wagga later this term 
for the Mackillop Trials. 

Also to Keira P for making the 
Parramatta Touch Football Team. 
Kiera will represent Parramatta at 
the Mackillop Football Trials next 
month. \\ 

Congratulation to Nevan F who will be riding 150 
--­

km in the month of March to raise money for 
Camp Quality to enable the children up to 15 

years who are diagnosed with cancer and their 
siblings to enjoy a camping trip, and feel normal 
as any other kid would enjoy life without feeling 
restricted by their disease. Neva n's target is 
$1,500. c.atl'p � - ¥ak7. 
If you would like to support him with his mission 
please click on the link 
https://fundraise.campquality.org.au/fundraisers/nevanfernando32923 

https://www.cleanupaustraliaday.org.au/fundraisers/clrryantracey/ted-horwood-reserve-baulkham-hills
https://www.cleanupaustraliaday.org.au/fundraisers/clrryantracey/ted-horwood-reserve-baulkham-hills





